The Harbor Ridge Homeowner

A Publication of the Harbor Ridge Homeowner’s Association

December 2004

UPCOMING ANNUAL MEETING!!!!!!


We’ve scheduled our Annual Meeting to take place at the Resurrection Lutheran Church (the corner of Browns Point Blvd. and Ridge/SilverBow Drives) on Sunday, January 9th, 2005 at 2:00pm. Please join us for a summary of our 2004 accomplishments, our plans for the upcoming year, refreshments and good cheer. As always, we love to get feedback from fellow residents, and ideas on how we can continue to improve Our Community.

TIME FOR ANNUAL DUES!!!

The annual meeting is a good time to pay your 2005 dues of $25.00 while saving a stamp! We will also be collecting resident information to compile a directory for our new website. Items we will be looking for you to provide are: your telephone number, mailing address and your e-mail address. Below you will find an information slip that can be brought to the meeting, or mailed to HRHA at P.O. Box 25794, Federal Way, WA  98093-2794.

NEW BROWN’S POINT BLVD. ENTRYWAY SIGN!!


Board member Ed Johnson has been working with a company in Orting for our new sign at the Browns Point Blvd. entryway to Harbor Ridge. A picture of the winning design is on our website at: http://www.harborridge.info. We will also provide pictures for those attending the Annual Meeting on January 9. The sign will be another enhancement to our community. We also hope drivers will realize that they are in a residential area, and therefore observe the set speed limit.


Ed Johnson deserves a special Thank You for the time he has devoted to this project. Without his help the sign wouldn’t have come to fruition!!!

NEW ROUTE FOR BUS #61!!


Starting in February, Bus #61 will take a new route into downtown Tacoma. Pierce Transit is trying to increase ridership by increasing service to NE Tacoma. They hope the new route will better serve the area’s residents. Steve Abernathy, a Senior Planner for Pierce Transit, plans to join us at our Annual Meeting to explain the new route, answer questions, distribute flyers, and accept feedback.

LOOKING FOR NEW BOARD MEMBERS!!!!

 
Are you interested in getting more involved in your community? The Harbor Ridge Homeowner’s Association has 2 openings for board members. This is a great way to meet your neighbors, get involved in the community, and have fun! For more information on board member participation, please contact Catherine Bixler at http://www.harborridge.info. We will be voting on new board members at the Annual Meeting!

ARE YOU A NEW RESIDENT??


The Annual Meeting is a great way to meet your new neighbors and find out what is happening in your new community. We look forward to seeing you there.

THE NEW WEBSITE IS HERE!!!!!


The Harbor Ridge Homeowner’s Association has made into the 21st Century, and we have own brand new website located at:  http://www.harborridge.info.  Please visit the site at your earliest convenience!!  We look forward to hearing from our community with your feedback, and suggestions for improvements.  


The website includes copies of the Covenants, Codes and Requirements, the home owners associations by-laws, information on the Architectural Control Committee, Emergency Numbers, places of interest in Tacoma, an Event Calendar, and information on gaining access to the “members only” page.  To get access to the “members only” page simply hit the “HRHA Members” tab, then depress the “request member access” in blue highlights.  This will send you to the appropriate page where you can request member access by inputting your e-mail address, name, address, and phone number.  One of the trustees will respond to your e-mail, and forward a password to you.


Each of us on the board want to give Mark DiVona of Innate Solutions, Inc. a special thank you for all the time he devoted to creating and developing our new website.  Without his help, we could not have made this possible.

 CITY OF TACOMA LEASH LAW
     
The city of Tacoma has a leash law that is enforced regularly.  Not only is this a law, but its for the safety of our pets.  Speeding vehicles don’t often see dogs wandering the streets by themselves.  Please keep your pets in an enclosed area.  During your walks with your dog, make sure they are on a leash and pick up after them. 

CALENDAR


The Trustees will schedule our Board Meetings, Newsletter mailings, Annual Meeting and events for the upcoming year at the first Board Meeting of 2005.


COYOTE PACK AMONGST US!!!!!!


Several residents have reported coyote pack sightings in our ravines. They are pet predators so please keep an eye out for our furry family friends’safety! Animal control has been contacted but they have advised us that there is nothing they can do to remove the coyotes. 

ACC REMINDER


Have you made a New Year’s resolution for any home improvement projects? If so, please remember to contact your ACC for their guidelines prior to starting. Bill Cichanski serves on the ACC Committee. His number can be found on our website. 

HARBOR RIDGE RESIDENT INFORMATION SLIP:

Name:_____________________________________________________________________________

Street Address:_____________________________________________________________________

E-mail Address:____________________________________________________________________

Telephone:________________________________________________________________________

Comments?_______________________________________________________________________

Letters, comments and articles are welcomed:  Newsletter Editor, P. O. Box  25794, Federal Way, WA  98093-2794
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